
Supervisors,   Please halt further area expansion of cannabis  

cultivation until present cultivation is controlled. I'm sure this is a  

hugely difficult project for you and I will help in any way I can.  

Please heed the advice of our sherff and our environmentalists. It will  

be your conribution to the next generationin Mendocino County.    

Sincerely    Robert Werra MD0 

 

 


